
 

 

 

Friday 11th September 2020 

Dear Parents,  

Our first full week is now completed and the new normal is starting to take shape. Children 

are becoming more used to the regime of hand washing, antibac and wiping down. Even eating in 

class is starting to feel more normal. As a school community we are also becoming more used to 

the drop off and collection times and places to stand. Thank you to all those who have shown 

consideration for others by careful social distancing.  

Don’t worry if your child is in Year 4 and you are the last in- you are meant to be! 

Somebody has to be last and by not being early you have helped to spread the arrival of the 

children and avoid congestion around school. 

 

 

Our word of the week is…FORGIVENESS 

 

 

 
. 

Mr. J. Shingler  
BA (Hons), PGCE, 

NPQH 

Head Teacher 

 

St. Mary’s Catholic Primary 

School 
office@st-marys-cannock.staffs.sch.uk 

headteacher@st-marys-cannock.staffs.sch.uk 
www.st-marys-cannock.staffs.sch.uk 

God is at the centre of our lives and as a school community we try to grow in 
love and care by following the example of Jesus 
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Parent pay 

Parent pay activation letters will be sent out early next week. As soon as you receive your letter 

you can start using it. Guidance on use of Parentpay will be emailed out and put on the website! 

 

Are you coming to the office? 

A reminder that if you are coming into the office to collect a child, pay dinner money etc you must 

wear a face mask. 

 

Medication 

Please do not give your child ibuprofen or paracetamol before school as this defeats our efforts to 

check temperatures.  

 

Test results 

If your child should be tested for Covid 19 at any point do not send them back to school until you 

have the results and ensure that you send a picture/ scan of the result to the office email. This will 

help us keep all of our bubbles safe. 

 

School dinners 

At the moment we are continuing to have sandwiches only- either from home or provided by our 

school cook. Please could you ensure that anything that is sent in can be opened by your child as 

staff cannot offer the same level of help as normal. From October we will be experimenting with 

ways to reintroduce hot meals for as many year groups as possible. 

 

Mr J Shingler 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


